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July 14,2017
Richard Bowen Via email
Re:  Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission records involving Richard Bowen

Dear Mr. Bowen:

This letter follows up our phone calls of May Sth and 12th, 2017, in which we discussed. certain
records of the Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission (“Commission™), in particular, records
involving you that are publicly available at the National Archives-and Records Administration
(“NARA™). You asked that NARA confirm that these records have been publicly released. This
letter provides that confirmation.

The Commission was created to “examine the causes, domestic and global, of the current
financial and economic crisis in the United States.” The Commission was established as part of
the Fraud Enforcement and Recovery Act (Public Law 111-21) in May 2009. Following the
conclusion of the Commission’s work, its records were transferred to NARA on February 13,
2011. The Commission requested that some of its records should start to become available five
years later, and, to that end, in March 2016 a subset of those records were made publicly
available.

Among the records made availabie are six items that NARA made available to you upon request:

2005-2006 CMSI Non-Affiliated Originators_1.pd

2006-2007 Unofficial Consumer ... roup Organization Charts_1.pdf
2008-09-28 Confidential WSJ Commentary 1_SANITIZED.pdf
2010-02-27 Team 2 Interview with Dick Bowen (copy)_1.doc
Bowen FCIC Testimony April 7 2010 DRAFT_1.pdf

List of Citi Mortgage Securitizations_1.pdf

It is our policy and practice that once records are made available to an individual researcher, they .
become fully available to all other requesters, Although in many instances standard archival
practice, as well as practical considerations, do not allow us to place all fully available items on
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our website, we consider these records to be in the public domain, whether or not they have also
been made available on our website. Such is the case with your records.

We hope this letter satisfactorily responds to your inquiry.

Sincerely,

Associate General Counsel




